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LTON, IL. - Sheppard, Morgan and Schwaab, Inc., a civil engineering and land 
surveying company, is proud to announce that Justin Kleinschmidt was hired as a civil 
engineer and will assist with the firm’s design and construction engineering 
services.  He graduated from the University of Illinois with a B.S. in civil engineering, 
and he is licensed in both Illinois and Indiana.


